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NEWS / PROFESSION

Dr. W. Karl Parker Appointed President of
Parker College

Editorial Staff

DALLAS, Texas -- At their September 26th meeting, the board of trustees of the Parker College of
Chiropractic approved the decision to appoint Dr. Karl Parker president of the college. Parker
College founder and president, Dr. James William Parker, will now hold the title of president-
emeritus.

Dr. Karl Parker has been vice-president of the Parker Chiropractic Resource Foundation (PCRF) for
the last 10 years, an organization founder by Dr. James Parker in 1951. The foundation has
conducted the seminars of the Parker School for Professional Success (PSPS) ever since.

The Parker Board released a statement that there will be no essential change in conduct or
operations in either the college or the foundation.

Dr. Jim Parker will continue to teach and work at the college, with the same offices and staff,
managing the various Parker publications. He will continue his speaking schedule and teaching at
the PSPS Seminars.

The shift in presidential command is seen as relieving Dr. Jim Parker of the many time-consuming
responsibilities of day-to-day administration of the college, while providing him with a greater
opportunity to perform in a more diverse capacity for chiropractic and Parker College.
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